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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Andrew McRoy
2704 Hickory Ln
Marion, IL 62959-8489
southernthunder79@hotmail.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docke No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Lisa McRoy
2704 Hickory Ln
Marion, IL 62959-8489
southernthunder79@hotmail.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re; Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Michael McSperritt
17102 N 9th Ave
Hillsboro, IL 62049-3804
mmcsperritt@hotmail.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Kendra McSperritt
17102 N 9th Ave
Hillsboro, IL 62049-3804
kenna98@hotmail.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Joseph Mehallow
1121 OakLn
Maryville, IL 62062-5807
jmehallow@ameren.com
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July 28, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 20 12-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Vivian Meinders
4506 Benton Rd
Metropolis, IL 62960-3503
v_meinders@hotmail.com



986

July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 20 12-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Ross Meinhart
11634 E l300th Ave
Newton, IL 62448-3170
rmeinhart@ameren.com
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July 28, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
David Meng
5430 Marion Rd
Metropolis, IL 62960-3538
dhml46@gmaiI.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Scott Merrill
211 S2nd St
Camp Grove, IL 61424-
smerrill@ameren.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Michelle Meyer
875 Rolling Hills Rd
Karnak, IL 62956-2304
weewaa1971@yahoo.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
William Meyer
875 Rolling Hills Rd
Karnak, IL 62956-2304
weewaal 971 @yahoo.com
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July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Tracy Mezo
411 ESouthSt
Mulberry Grove, IL 62262-1130
mezo93@hotmail.com
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July 26, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Matthew Michels
108 Montrose Ct
Belleville, IL 62221-0437

michels4@att.net
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July 28, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
William Mikeska
395 E Side Ln
Hillsboro, IL 62049-3316
abmikeskayahoo. corn
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July 28, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Annette Mikeska
395 E Side Ln
Hillsboro, IL 62049-3316
abmikeska©yahoo.com



995

July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Joseph Miller
902 Girard St
Metropolis, IL 62960-1716
joshgone@yahoo.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 20 12-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Bill Miller
707 Garden Ave
Beardstown, IL 62618-8025
wmiller@ameren.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Rebecca Miller
2535 N 1325th St
Mason, IL 62443-2910
miller_becci@yahoo.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jerry Miller
2535 N 1325th St
Mason, IL 62443-2910
jvmjkmhvm@yahoo.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Wade Miller
533 Wind rift Dr
Belleville, IL 6222 1-5847
wadeamiller66@hotmail.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 20 12-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jane Miller
465 Sandburn Ln
Vienna, IL 62995-2026
janemillerelectricenergyinc.com



July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Larry Millspaugh
13308 E 100th Ave
Newton, IL 62448-4926
lkmillspaugh@gmail.com
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July 26, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
ashley milstead
417 E Jackson St
Morton, IL 61550-1629
ashley11288619yahoo.com
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July 26, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Amanda Milstead
7710 S Jefferson St
Bartonville, IL 61607-272 1
mandym17rocketmail.com
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July 26, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Dave Milstead
417 E Jackson St
Morton, IL 61550-1 629
dmilstead@ameren.com
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July 26, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Gail Milstead
417 E Jackson St
Morton, IL 61 550-1629
milstead_50@msn.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriauit:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Sherry Minter
200 Season Dr
East Peoria, IL 61611-3453

sminter@ameren.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Gary Minter
200 Season Dr
East Peoria, IL 61611-3453
gary.mintercomcast.net
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re; Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
John Mitchell
1507 Karnak Rd
Karnak, IL 62956-2138
5m itchells@live.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Kim Mitchell
1507 Karnak Rd
Karnak, IL 62956-2138
Kimbo14@live.com
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July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Edwin Mittendorf
3286 Illinois 145 Rd
Metropolis, IL 62960-4508
edmittendorf©yahoo.com



July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
ira monk
1881 Oe350thrd
west union, IL 62477
rmonk2yahoo.com



1012

July 26, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 20 12-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Gilbert Moorman
509 Appomattox Dr
Springfield, IL 62711-8263
gwmoorman@gmail.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Dennis Morgan
435 N Promenade St
Havana, IL 62644-1273
DMorgan3©ameren .com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
michael mowery
308 Berryville Rd
Jonesboro, IL 62952-2250
mtm71@frontier.com



July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 201 2-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Warren Mueller
124 Fox Hill Ct
Edwardsville, IL 62025-5736
phycologist2002yahoo.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Amy Murphy
5630 Highway 13 W
Harrisburg, IL 62946-41 35
Amurphy6o©gmail.com



1017

July 25, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Alison Myers
52 Kruger Ln
Metropolis, IL 62960-4244
Alison77@DJKLink.net



July 25, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Richard Myers
52 Kruger Ln
Metropolis, IL 62960-4244
salukee@hotmail.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Van Naylor
1003 E Tremont St
Hillsboro, IL 62049-1 907
nayIorconsolidated. net
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Ted Neuendorf
21222 E US 24 Hwy
Lewistown, IL 61542-8830
tshb@nefzero.net
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July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance. Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Randy Newman
722 Montgomery
Meredosia, IL 62665-7204
t.j. n80@hotmail.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 201 2-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Amber Niebrugge
503 E Kentucky Ave
Effingham, IL 62401-3315
Al. niebruggeyahoo. com
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July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Allen Niemerg
410 Old Mill Rd
Dieterich, IL 62424-1125
jaran57@hotmail.com
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Rick Noble
208 W 4th St
Metropolis, IL 62960-1 802
noble73l yahoo.com
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July 26, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Andrew Ohlms
30 Foxmoor Dr
Maryville, IL 62062-6731
aohlms@sbcglobal.net
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Terence Olroyd
805 W Fairground Ave
Hillsboro, IL 62049-1 046
tolroyd@consolidated.net
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July 26, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Thomas Orscheln
5878 Eaton Ln
Edwardsville, IL 62025-62 16
teo@wisperhome.com
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July 30, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-126).

I recognize AER’s vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Brad Osterbuhr
134 Cips Ln
Coffeen, IL 62017-2139
bosterbuhr@ameren.com



EFFINGHAM COUNTY BOARD
County Building 101 North Fourth Street, Suite 301

Effingham, IL 62401
(217) 342-4990 Fax (217) 342-8525

July 25, 2012
CLERK’S OFFICE

AUG 022012
Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board
C/o John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Ameren Energy Resources Company, LLC’s’ Petition for Variance from the Illinois Multi-
Pollutant Standard: PCB 12-126

Dear Honorable Members of the Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I write to you today to share my support for Ameren Energy Resources Company, LLC (AER) and its
request to extend the deadline for upgrading its energy stations to meet new state emission standards.

As the County Board Chairman of Effingham County, I know AER is an important proponent of our local
economy. The Newton Energy Center currently employs 158 people, and these well-paying jobs boost
the household income and spur economic development in our community. The plant is also an
imperative source of property tax revenue which in turn supports essential public services like education
and public safety.

I understand the interest for Illinois to adopt stricter air regulations. In fact, our community and AER
support this direction as well.

However, in this time of economic hardship, AER does not have the financial resources to immediately
meet the Illinois emission requirements. If its requested relief is not granted, then it would be forced to
take drastic action and shutter some of its energy centers. Not only would that harm the quality of my
community, it would also have a negative effect on the state’s economy.

AER is not asking to be excused from the emission requirements. In fact AER has agreed to voluntarily
commit to eariier reductions to achieve similar emission outcomes during the period it has requested
the relief. AER is simply asks for more time to make appropriate investments in order to achieve
pollution control without having to cut jobs and economic opportunities for Illinoisans.

Just like AER’s commitment to lowering emissions, I have made a commitment to Effingham County, to
ensure the availability of public services and to always serve the wellbeing of this community. In doing
so, I must ask the Board to please support AER’s petition for temporary relief. The welfare of our town
depends on it.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Wiffenburg,
Effingham County Board Chairman
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July 27, 2012

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Variance, Docket No. PCB 2012-126

Dear Mr. John Therriault:

I support Ameren Energy Resources workers and their request for temporary relief (Variance,
Docket No. PCB 2012-1 26).

I recognize AERs vital role in our local and state economy, for its energy centers provide
hundreds of well-paying jobs and generate vital economic activity and tax revenues that are
used to support crucial municipal services and local schools.

AER remains fully committed to clean energy standards, but simply needs more time to make
the costly upgrades. Please grant this request so AER can improve air quality by achieving the
cleaner emission standards without having to jeopardize jobs and livelihoods of Illinois residents.

Thank you for your consideration and for registering my comment.

Sincerely,
randy pansing
3576 Massac Creek Rd
Metropolis, IL 62960-4405
acheroni 251 ©gmail.com


